
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
1:07:51	PM	
	
I	realise	that	the	60c/kWh	previously	paid	was	over-generous	but	I	support	a	
fair	feed-in	tariff	for	solar	and	6	cents	is	ridiculous	particularly	when	AGL	charge	
about	80	cents	per	day	for	you	to	be	on	the	grid	to	feed	the	power	to	them.	They	
then	on-sell	this	from	26cents	upwards	to	perhaps	my	neighbour.	Surely	they	
should	pay	me	closer	to	20	cents	per	kWh.	
	
John	Hunter		
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